
July-Aug 2021

Closer to the Field! 
For the last two months, we have been very busy. We traveled to 
churches in Maine, Maryland, Virginia, New Jersey, West Virginia, 
and Pennsylvania. During this time, we also started reporting in 
person about our ministry to some of our supporting churches, 
especially those who have been with us since the beginning. 

Matt, Colleen & Aiden 

Current support level:    
88%
Contact: 
MKDundon@gmail.com
(215)-391-2001 (Text only)
(240)-766-3840 (Home/VP)
www.dundonfamily.org
Sending Church:  
Hampshire View Baptist Deaf 
Church — 360 Ednor Rd, 
Silver Spring, MD 20905 — 
(301) 476-0466 
www.hvbdc.com
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July-Aug 2021

Offer on a house accepted!
We were curious if we could get a home loan with our current 
missionary income. I honestly wasn’t  expecting much since we 
didn’t have much to show to the bank but we got pre-approved 
for  a  mortgage  well  within  our  budget.  So  we  went  house 
shopping  inside  Philadelphia  between  meetings.  We  found  a 
house that matches our criteria and price range. We made an offer 
and it was accepted within 40 minutes! 

Then of course started the complicated process of the mortgage approval. It was quite a juggle filling out 
all of the forms as a first time homebuyer, having meetings, and packing. As a self-employed missionary, a 
lot more extra paperwork was required than normal. The paperwork seemed endless. 

In the end, we were able to put in a down payment and still afford the closing costs, which were quite a 
sticker shock. We’re very grateful for God’s provision to buy the house. On August 31st, we closed on the 
house and received the keys to our new home in the field! We’ll be moving in September!

Deaf Church Plant Update
In  our  last  prayer  letter,  we  mentioned 
that our deaf church plant will start next 
year. After some consideration, we believe 
that  the  best  time  to  start  our  church 
plant will be in the Spring of 2022. We will 
figure out the details this coming Winter 
when our travels  and moving are mostly 
settled. 

Support Increase
In  July  &  August,  our  support  went  up 
from 83% to 88%! 

Prayer Requests
•  For our support to increase

•  For more meetings in December to 
February

• For figuring out the exact date and 
location for the deaf church plant

             

-Thank you!!

Mission Board: 
World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions
2069 County Line Rd
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440
www.wwntbm.com
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